
SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
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EXECUTIVE SESSION 
SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING 

MONDAY, JUNE 2, 2003 
 
The following people were present during Executive Session: 
John Silva, Chair 
Christopher Shipps arrived at 6:45 p.m. 
Stephen Avakian 
Kristen Evans 
Rhoda Kanet 
Kathleen Reynolds, Superintendent of Schools 
James Lampke, Town Counsel 
Maureen Robishaw, Secretary to the Superintendent 
 
At 6:35 p.m. Stephen Avakian made a motion to go into Executive Session for the 
purpose of discussing contract negotiations and potential litigation and reconvene in 
Open Session.  Rhoda Kanet seconded the motion.  Stephen Avakian, Kristen Evans, 
Rhoda Kanet and John Silva all voted in the affirmative in a roll call vote.  (Christopher 
Shipps arrived at 6:45 p.m.)   
 
Christopher Shipps made a motion to support recommendation by Superintendent to 
begin the process of involuntary retirement for Ann (Nancy) Walsh.  Stephen Avakian 
seconded the motion.  All members unanimously voted by roll call to accept the motion. 
 
An issue was discussed regarding Thomas Stoddard concerning a claim for benefits. 
 
The School Committee discussed with Superintendent various options for possible  
contract renewal, including possibly an initial one-year extension based on a contract 
amendment with goals. 
 
Kristen Evans made a motion to bring in a facilitator to work with the Superintendent 
and School Committee on evaluations and relationships as part of addressing the contract 
extension issue.  No second to this motion.   
 
At 8:00 p.m. Stephen Avakian made a motion to go back into Open Session.  Christopher 
Shipps seconded the motion.  All School Committee members voted in favor by roll call 
vote. 
 
         
 


